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This is a notice to residents that colour and turbidity in the water
supply has increased due to recent heavy rainfall. In consultation
with the Vancouver Island Health Authority, a Water Quality
Advisory is being issued as a precaution.

If you notice increased colour or turbidity in your tap water, you
may opt to boil the water before consumption or use an alternate
source.

This advisory is a measure taken due to the ineffectiveness of
chlorine as a disinfectant when elevated colour and turbidity are
present in the water supply.

RDN Water Services staff are continually monitoring the water
supply system and will provide updates as they become available.
For further information, please contact the Regional District Water
Services staff at the numbers given below.

WATER SERVICES DEPT. CONTACT INFO:

Administration ph. (250) 954-3792 or

Field Office ph. (250) 248-4914 or

E-mail: rcu@rdn.bc.ca zero waste




